Pleasant Township Meeting

25 September 2017

Meeting called to order at 8:00 PM by Trustee Lynn Voth. Present were Lynn Voth, Erin Mosiman and Phil Kimerer.

Minutes of the July 24, 2017 meeting were read and approved.

Treasurer Report—Beginning Balance 36,570.14

Deposit 000

Bills Paid 2,986.15

End Bal-Gen Fund 33,583.99

End Bal Mach Fund 24,113.01

Total Funds Avail 57,697.00

We approved the hiring of Bill Young as the grader operator. Many years of ditch and low water areas have resulted in significant deterioration and efforts are and will be made to improve township conditions. Fall rains will allow us to step up grader time to improve roads for winter.

Meeting adjourned at 8:25 PM

Phil Kimerer, Clerk